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17/10/2023  10:45:462023/3592/P COMMNT Mark Cordy I live in Kentish Town and walk my dog along Grafton Road frequently. For many years, this site has been 

disused/abandoned, and hoarded up, looking awful in its current state. I fully support its redevelopment and 

the sympathetic manner with which this application proposes.
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